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GOVERNMENT OF HARYANA/gfj;k.kkljdkj 

Directorate of Elementary Education 
ekSfyd f’k{kk funs’kky; 

e-mail: eduprimaryhry@gmail.com - site: www.harprathmik.gov.in 

 
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR, ELEMENTARY EDUCAITON, HARYANA, PANCHKULA. 
 
Order No. 13/139-2021 PRT(ART)(2)  Dated Panchkula the: 23.05.2022 
 

After having considered the option for allotment of school for Deputation in 

Morni Hills (Panchkula) the following Teachers are hereby deputed upto 31st March 

2023 in the  school mentioned against their name subject to availability of vacancy:- 

Sr. 
No. 

Employee Detail Current Place of Posting Merit Points  New place of Posting Type of 
Posting 

1.  [037083], MUKESH 
RANI, 
PGT/Lecturer 
(Biology) 

Government Girls 
Senior Secondary 
School Pakasma [2671] 
(Rohtak) 

62.6329 (Special Point: 
12 of ([Female],[Well 
performing 
teachers(Teachers giving 
good results in the last 
board exam)]) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School 
Tikkar Hills[3711], 
Zone 7, Block: Morni 
Hills [3711] 
(Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

2.  [211234], DEEPAK, 
PGT/Lecturer 
(Computer 
Science) 

Government Girls 
Senior SecondarySchool 
Taoru [794] (Nuh 
Mewat) 

44.0932 (Special Point: 5 
of ([Well performing 
teachers(Teachers giving 
good results in the last 
board exam)]) 

Government Senior 
SecondarySchool 
Bhuri[3715], Zone 6, 
Block: Morni Hills 
[3715] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

3.  [5023431], 
KAVITA, 
PGT/Lecturer 
(Economics) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School 
Bapora [327] (Bhiwani) 

56.3836 (Special Point: 
15 of ([Female],[Couple 
case(Wife of serving 
spouses working in state 
govt.,center Govt, PSUs 
created under acts or 
rule)]) 

Government Senior 
SecondarySchool 
Koti[3738], Zone 7, 
Block: Morni Hills 
[3738] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

4.  [212841], JASBIR, 
PGT/Lecturer 
(Economics) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School Dera 
[63] (Ambala) 

44.7562 (Special Point: 5 
of ([Well performing 
teachers(Teachers giving 
good results in the last 
board exam)]) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School 
Dhaman[5802], Zone 
7, Block: Morni Hills 
[5802] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

5.  [063291], SARITA, 
PGT/Lecturer 
(English) 

Government High 
School Bohar [2721] 
(Rohtak) 

80.0000 (Special Point: 
20 of ([Female],[Diseases 
of “Debilitating 
Disorders”(Self with 
debilitating 
disorders)],[Well 
performing 
teachers(Teachers giving 
good results in the last 
board exam)],[Special 
Category Employees 
*(kidney transplant)]) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School 
Mandhna[3699], 
Zone 7, Block: Morni 
Hills [3699] 
(Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

6.  [047228], SURESH 
KUMAR, 
PGT/Lecturer 
(English) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School 
Dattaur [2651] (Rohtak) 

56.0164 Government Senior 
SecondarySchool 
Baldwala[3714], Zone 
7, Block: Morni Hills 
[3714] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

7.  [5019113], MANOJ 
KUMAR, 
PGT/Lecturer 
(Geography) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School 
Ladana Chaku [2204] 
(Kaithal) 

47.0493 (Special Point: 4 
of ([Well performing 
teachers(Teachers giving 
good results in the last 
board exam)]) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School 
Thapli[5804], Zone 7, 
Block: Morni Hills 
[5804] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 
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Posting 

8.  [079532], 
GAYATRI, 
PGT/Lecturer 
(Hindi) 

Government Girls 
Senior Secondary 
School Bhalaut [2649] 
(Rohtak) 

63.9890 (Special Point: 
20 of ([Female],[Couple 
case(Wife of serving 
spouses working in state 
govt.,center Govt, PSUs 
created under acts or 
rule)],[Well performing 
teachers(Teachers giving 
good results in the last 
board exam)]) 

Government Senior 
SecondarySchool 
Koti[3738], Zone 7, 
Block: Morni Hills 
[3738] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

9.  [5005648], RAJESH 
KUMAR, 
PGT/Lecturer 
(History) 

Government Senior 
SecondarySchool 
Arnouli [2302] (Kaithal) 

51.4356 (Special Point: 2 
of ([Well performing 
teachers(Teachers giving 
good results in the last 
board exam)]) 

Government Senior 
SecondarySchool 
Thandog[3736], Zone 
7, Block: Morni Hills 
[3736] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

10.  [5004021], ASHOK 
KUMAR, 
PGT/Lecturer 
(History) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School 
Gharwal [3459] 
(Sonipat) 

48.0301 (Special Point: 4 
of ([Well performing 
teachers(Teachers giving 
good results in the last 
board exam)]) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School 
Thapli[5804], Zone 7, 
Block: Morni Hills 
[5804] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

11.  [5008917], 
PAWAN KUMAR, 
PGT/Lecturer 
(History) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School 
Dhanana [3575] 
(Sonipat) 

47.9233 (Special Point: 5 
of ([Well performing 
teachers(Teachers giving 
good results in the last 
board exam)]) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School 
Dhaman[5802], Zone 
7, Block: Morni Hills 
[5802] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

12.  [031735], NIXON 
SINGH, 
PGT/Lecturer 
(Mathematics) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School 
Pathreri [33] (Ambala) 

57.6767 (Special Point: 5 
of ([Well performing 
teachers(Teachers giving 
good results in the last 
board exam)]) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School 
Tikkar Hills[3711], 
Zone 7, Block: Morni 
Hills [3711] 
(Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

13.  [211698], HEMANT 
KUMAR, 
PGT/Lecturer 
(Physics) 

Government Senior 
SecondarySchool Bari 
Bassi [51] (Ambala) 

44.6986 (Special Point: 3 
of ([Well performing 
teachers(Teachers giving 
good results in the last 
board exam)]) 

Government Senior 
SecondarySchool 
Koti[3738], Zone 7, 
Block: Morni Hills 
[3738] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

14.  [211091], KARAM 
SINGH, 
PGT/Lecturer 
(Punjabi) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School Nagla 
Rajputana [49] (Ambala) 

39.1151 (Special Point: 5 
of ([Well performing 
teachers(Teachers giving 
good results in the last 
board exam)]) 

Government Senior 
SecondarySchool 
Bhuri[3715], Zone 6, 
Block: Morni Hills 
[3715] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

15.  [5009924], 
SUSHILA, PRT/JBT 

Government Primary 
School Mangorka 
[15605] (Palwal) 

67.5370 (Special Point: 
15 of ([Female],[Couple 
case(Wife of serving 
spouses working in state 
govt.,center Govt, PSUs 
created under acts or 
rule)]) 

Government Primary 
School 
Mehmal[18835], 
Zone 7, Block: Morni 
Hills [18835] 
(Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

16.  [1016889], 
SUNITA, PRT/JBT 

Government Girls 
Primary School 
Bayanpur [18058] 
(Sonipat) 

64.2904 (Special Point: 
15 of ([Female],[Couple 
case(Wife of serving 
spouses working in state 
govt.,center Govt, PSUs 
created under acts or 
rule)]) 

Government Primary 
School 
Dayora[18814], Zone 
5, Block: Morni Hills 
[18814] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

17.  [2005016], 
RAJNISH, PRT/JBT 

Government Primary 
School Sant Nagar 
[11366] (Faridabad) 

58.5973 (Special Point: 
15 of ([Female],[Couple 
case(Wife of serving 
spouses working in state 
govt.,center Govt, PSUs 
created under acts or 
rule)]) 

Government Primary 
School 
Thathar[16076], Zone 
7, Block: Morni Hills 
[16076] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 
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18.  [1011972], 
SUNITA, PRT/JBT 

Government Primary 
School Gujarmajri 
[16543] (Rewari) 

58.4575 (Special Point: 
15 of ([Female],[Couple 
case(Wife of serving 
spouses working in state 
govt.,center Govt, PSUs 
created under acts or 
rule)]) 

Government Primary 
School 
Khopar[18830], Zone 
7, Block: Morni Hills 
[18830] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

19.  [5004114], 
POONAM RANI, 
PRT/JBT 

Government Primary 
School MARO HALDARI 
[18411] (Yamunanagar) 

58.0904 (Special Point: 
10 of ([Female]) 

Government Primary 
School 
Teepra[18837], Zone 
7, Block: Morni Hills 
[18837] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

20.  [5006829], 
SARDHA RAM, 
PRT/JBT 

Government Primary 
School Dhamala [16132] 
(Panchkula) 

54.9589 Government Primary 
School 
Bhogpur[18831], 
Zone 7, Block: Morni 
Hills [18831] 
(Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

21.  [5008575], 
NARENDER SINGH, 
PRT/JBT 

Government Primary 
School Jali Khori 
(Branch) [19607] (Nuh 
Mewat) 

54.5123 Government Primary 
School 
Teepra[18837], Zone 
7, Block: Morni Hills 
[18837] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

22.  [2009234], RAJ 
RANI, PRT/JBT 

Government Primary 
School Garhi Keshri 
[17760] (Sonipat) 

54.4575 (Special Point: 
15 of ([Female],[Couple 
case(Wife of serving 
spouses working in state 
govt.,center Govt, PSUs 
created under acts or 
rule)]) 

Government Primary 
School 
Dharda[16070], Zone 
7, Block: Morni Hills 
[16070] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

23.  [5008122], 
DHARM PAL, 
PRT/JBT 

Government Primary 
School Hirwari [15454] 
(Nuh Mewat) 

54.1534 Government Primary 
School 
Chaplana[19492], 
Zone 7, Block: Morni 
Hills [19492] 
(Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

24.  [5005873], 
PARKASH 
CHANDER, PRT/JBT 

Government Primary 
School Jagsi  [17952] 
(Sonipat) 

53.9342 Government Primary 
School 
Chaplana[19492], 
Zone 7, Block: Morni 
Hills [19492] 
(Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

25.  [092252], SUMAN 
RANI, TGT(Physical 
Education)/Master 
(DPE) 

Government Girls 
Senior Secondary 
School Rewari [2541] 
(Rewari) 

80.0000 (Special Point: 
20 of ([Female],[Special 
Category Employees 
*(Newly Married)]) 

Government Middle 
School Behlon[5978], 
Zone 5, Block: Morni 
Hills [5978] 
(Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

26.  [008680], PUSHPA 
DEVI, TGT(Physical 
Education)/Master 
(DPE) 

Government Middle 
School Bhiwani (Ward 
29 MC) [5716] (Bhiwani) 

65.6137 (Special Point: 
14 of ([Female],[Well 
performing 
teachers(Teachers giving 
good results in the last 
board exam)]) 

Government Middle 
School Mandhna Bus 
Stand[4697], Zone 7, 
Block: Morni Hills 
[4697] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

27.  [5019551], 
SURJEET SINGH, 
TGT(Physical 
Education)/Master 
(DPE) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School 
Bangaon [3352] 
(Fatehabad) 

53.4082 (Special Point: 5 
of ([Well performing 
teachers(Teachers giving 
good results in the last 
board exam)]) 

Government Middle 
School 
Bariwala[5803], Zone 
7, Block: Morni Hills 
[5803] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 
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28.  [087227], SUMEET 
KUMAR, 
TGT(Physical 
Education)/Master 
(DPE) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School Pegan 
[1558] (Jind) 

48.8767 (Special Point: 5 
of ([Well performing 
teachers(Teachers giving 
good results in the last 
board exam)]) 

Government Girls 
Middle School 
Singhwala[6602], 
Zone 7, Block: Morni 
Hills [6602] 
(Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

29.  [092196], JASBIR 
SINGH, 
TGT(Physical 
Education)/Master 
(DPE) 

Government High 
School Kheranwali 
[3757] (Panchkula) 

46.2685 (Special Point: 5 
of ([Well performing 
teachers(Teachers giving 
good results in the last 
board exam)]) 

Government Senior 
SecondarySchool 
Bhuri[3715], Zone 6, 
Block: Morni Hills 
[3715] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

30.  [5022664], 
SANDEEP KUMAR, 
TGT(Physical 
Education)/Master 
(DPE) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School Bunga 
[3720] (Panchkula) 

37.3671 Government Middle 
School Uprali 
Khetpurali[6605], 
Zone 7, Block: Morni 
Hills [6605] 
(Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

31.  [5021503], 
HARMINDER, 
TGT(Physical 
Education)/Master 
(DPE) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School 
Bhagal [2162] (Kaithal) 

30.1781 Government Middle 
School Palasra[3770], 
Zone 7, Block: Morni 
Hills [3770] 
(Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

32.  [019994], SUSHILA, 
TGT/Master  
(Drawing) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School 
Chaudhariwas [1433] 
(Hisar) 

61.4521 (Special Point: 
15 of ([Female],[Well 
performing 
teachers(Teachers giving 
good results in the last 
board exam)]) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School 
Thapli[5804], Zone 7, 
Block: Morni Hills 
[5804] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

33.  [5010023], 
DEEPAK KUMAR, 
TGT/Master  
(Drawing) 

Government High 
School Gobindpur 
[3724] (Panchkula) 

45.1671 Government Middle 
School Turon[6603], 
Zone 7, Block: Morni 
Hills [6603] 
(Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

34.  [5003013], SACHIN 
DHIMAN, 
TGT/Master  
(Drawing) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School 
Shahpur Nurad [37] 
(Ambala) 

41.4192 (Special Point: 5 
of ([Well performing 
teachers(Teachers giving 
good results in the last 
board exam)]) 

Government Middle 
School 
Bariwala[5803], Zone 
7, Block: Morni Hills 
[5803] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

35.  [5005017], 
VIRENDER, 
TGT/Master  
(Drawing) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School 
Gadhauli [20] (Ambala) 

41.1507 (Special Point: 5 
of ([Well performing 
teachers(Teachers giving 
good results in the last 
board exam)]) 

Government Middle 
School Thather[3776], 
Zone 7, Block: Morni 
Hills [3776] 
(Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

36.  [060715], KULDEEP 
SINGH, 
TGT/Master  
(Drawing) 

Government Middle 
School Peer Khera 
[3047] (Sirsa) 

37.4521 Government Middle 
School Mandhna Bus 
Stand[4697], Zone 7, 
Block: Morni Hills 
[4697] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

37.  [5014265], 
KAMLESH, 
TGT/Master  
(Hindi) 

Government High 
School Bherian [1187] 
(Hisar) 

66.1288 (Special Point: 
10 of ([Female]) 

Government Middle 
School Dabsu[3750], 
Zone 7, Block: Morni 
Hills [3750] 
(Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

38.  [5007364], 
ANJNESH KUMARI, 
TGT/Master  
(Sanskrit) 

Government Middle 
School Kazampur [4493] 
(Panchkula) 

66.0438 (Special Point: 
15 of ([Female],[Well 
performing 
teachers(Teachers giving 
good results in the last 
board exam)]) 

Government Middle 
School Mandhna Bus 
Stand[4697], Zone 7, 
Block: Morni Hills 
[4697] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 
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39.  [5002004], 
RAKESH KUMAR, 
TGT/Master  
(Sanskrit) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School Baded 
[881] (Nuh Mewat) 

62.6274 (Special Point: 
20 of ([Differently abled 
persons(Loco motor 
impairment)]) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School 
Mandhna[3699], 
Zone 7, Block: Morni 
Hills [3699] 
(Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

40.  [5008656], 
BHUPENDER 
SINGH, 
TGT/Master  
(Sanskrit) 

Government High 
School Gangwani [724] 
(Nuh Mewat) 

55.2082 Government Middle 
School Turon[6603], 
Zone 7, Block: Morni 
Hills [6603] 
(Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

41.  [5007813], JAI 
BHAGWAN, 
TGT/Master  
(Sanskrit) 

Government Girl Middle 
School Bikti Nuh 
[29992] (Nuh Mewat) 

54.4438 Government Senior 
SecondarySchool 
Koti[3738], Zone 7, 
Block: Morni Hills 
[3738] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

42.  [5011098], AJIT 
SINGH, 
TGT/Master  
(Sanskrit) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School 
Bargodam [3694] 
(Panchkula) 

53.7863 Government Middle 
School Dharla[5807], 
Zone 7, Block: Morni 
Hills [5807] 
(Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

43.  [5013741], RAM 
KISHAN, 
TGT/Master 
(Mathematics) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School 
Pinangwan [886] (Nuh 
Mewat) 

61.0466 (Special Point: 5 
of ([Well performing 
teachers(Teachers giving 
good results in the last 
board exam)]) 

Government Middle 
School Mandhna Bus 
Stand[4697], Zone 7, 
Block: Morni Hills 
[4697] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

44.  [065267], ANJU 
DABAS, 
TGT/Master 
(Mathematics) 

Government Girls 
Senior Secondary 
School Arya Nagar 
[1424] (Hisar) 

60.3753 (Special Point: 
15 of ([Female],[Couple 
case(Wife of serving 
spouses working in state 
govt.,center Govt, PSUs 
created under acts or 
rule)]) 

Government Middle 
School Behlon[5978], 
Zone 5, Block: Morni 
Hills [5978] 
(Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

45.  [5014627], 
RAMESH 
CHANDER, 
TGT/Master 
(Mathematics) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School Neem 
Khera [938] (Nuh 
Mewat) 

57.9562 (Special Point: 2 
of ([Well performing 
teachers(Teachers giving 
good results in the last 
board exam)]) 

Government Middle 
School Raji 
Tikkri[4494], Zone 7, 
Block: Morni Hills 
[4494] (Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

46.  [5011311], KAVITA 
DEVI, TGT/Master 
(Mathematics) 

Government Girls 
Senior Secondary 
School Danoda [1530] 
(Jind) 

57.0356 (Special Point: 
15 of ([Female],[Couple 
case(Wife of serving 
spouses working in state 
govt.,center Govt, PSUs 
created under acts or 
rule)]) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School 
Tikkar Hills[3711], 
Zone 7, Block: Morni 
Hills [3711] 
(Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

47.  [5014401], JAGJIT 
SINGH, 
TGT/Master 
(Mathematics) 

Government High 
School Gorchhi [1214] 
(Hisar) 

50.1233 Government Girls 
Middle School 
Singhwala[6602], 
Zone 7, Block: Morni 
Hills [6602] 
(Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 

48.  [091229], USHA 
CHAHAL, 
TGT/Master 
(Science) 

Government Senior 
Secondary School 
Gaibipur [1212] (Hisar) 

61.7973 (Special Point: 
20 of ([Female],[Special 
Category male/female 
teachers(Unmarried 
female teacher of more 
than 40 years of 
age)],[Well performing 
teachers(Teachers giving 
good results in the last 
board exam)]) 

Government Middle 
School Darda[6606], 
Zone 7, Block: Morni 
Hills [6606] 
(Panchkula) 

Temporary 
On 
Deputation 
Basis in 
Morni 






